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 This bill would enable child rapists to conceal their crimes by allowing them to terminate the 
 pregnancies of their victims without parental consent. The impact of this cannot be exaggerated; 
 there is already a human trafficking problem in most Western countries, and this bill would 
 undoubtedly result in further proliferation of child abuse. I do not support this bill, and it should 
 not appear on any ballot in a general election. 
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